MEMORANDUM

Plan Review Division
Development Services
City of Lawrence, KS

To: Dave Corliss, City Manager

From: Tim Pinnick, Plan Review/Licensing Manager
Date: February 8, 2008

Subject: January building permit report

Buiiding Permit Report for January 2008

162 permits were issued with a total valuation of $3,104,090.00 and $30,064.77
collected fees. Commercial activity led all permit types with 14 remodels and 2
additions; 2 new single family dwelling permits were issued.

January, 2008 exceeded January, 2007 in valuation +$6,286.17; fees +$6,217.13 and
total permits +42. Last month trailed 2007 with 3 fewer new single family dwellings

and 1 duplex.

The Building Permit Summary Report has changed. Public Funded Valuation and Fee
categories have been added. Public Funded Miscellaneous added and Mechanical,
Electrical, and Plumbing permit totals are combined.






